[image: image1.jpg]SAF(- STUDENT ATHLETIC
N8B e | FEE COMMITTEE




	Membership

	ASUH (2)
	Anna Koethe

	
	Sean Wilbur

	BCA
	Alicia Partridge

	BOP
	Ryan Tolman

	CCB
	Mike Magaoay

	GSO (2)
	Erin Allmann

	
	Tom Robinson

	SAAC
	Jett Jasper

	SAPFB
	Kenneth Hu

	SLD
	Jan Javanar

	
	

	
	

	
	

	
	

	
	


Absent:  SAPFB

Additional Attendees:

Carl Clapp, Coach Gibb, Coach Brandon

Meeting Start: 5:06

Meeting End : 6:12

	ITEM
	DISCUSSION
	ACTION/FOLLOWUP

	Athletics Update
	The basketball coaches are very interested in doing whatever they can to help promote the Manoa Maniacs.  They want the Manoa Maniacs to have a get together with the basketball team, 

956-6501 Men's Basketball

956-9742 Coach Brandon
	SAFC will contact the basketball coaches with any ideas

	Group memory
	No changes were suggested
	None



	Homecoming
	Koethe showed the towels and everyone liked.  It was decided only to give the towels to students with a valid UH Manoa ID.  

Javinar asked if we decided to subsidize the food.  Koethe said we agreed to pay up to $8000, but it will likely be less.
	Wilbur will man the SAFC table at homecoming.

Javinar will handle the finacial side of funding for food.

	Banner for food
	We need to have a banner for our food give aways that clearly state the it's free food for students.  We also want it to have the MM logo
	Wilbur will email John McNamera about getting a banner

	Constitution 
	Javinar adjusted the Constitution to reflect previous conversations that we discussed.

The SAFC agreed that we will get rid of the graduate to undergraduate student ratio restriction on the committee.

Javinar said that we need to consider voting.  Having votes avoids scrutiny in university financials.  

Wilbur brought up adding RHA to the committee,

Javinar suggested that we should create a subcommittee to handle direct programming.  Allmann suggested that the Manoa Maniacs be that subcommittee.  The SAFC members will be the governing body of the subcommittee to handle direct programming.  The SAFC members will still be able to participate in direct funding, but the MM will be the main direct programming arm of the SAFC. 
	Javinar will bring a final copy of the constitution to the next meeting for all members to sign.

	Applications
	Javinar suggested having November 4 as the deadline for funding applications.  Application reviews will happen Thursday, November 8.
	Members will mentally prepare for the long meeting

	Manoa Maniac T-Shirts
	Wilbur email Trisha from athletics graphics about getting the MM logo.  We are still looking for the logo and a corporate sponsor.
	Wilbur will continue to email the athletics dept to get shirts.

	Parking at Aloha Stadium
	Everything is set, just waiting on MoA.  Ads went out in Ka Leo, H-Mail, and the GSO newsletter
	None

	Food Subsidy at Stan Sheriff Center
	Robinson suggested the final two dates of women's volleyball November 10 and November 12.  Order nachos 75 for Thursday and 200 for Saturday. 

Tolman expressed dissent and said that the prices seemed too high for bulk prices.
	Robinson will email Sodexo to set up the order.

	Food Subsidy at Aloha Stadium
	The homecoming game will be too difficult to do free food for on the tight time line.  Allmann thinks we need to advertise also.  

Robinson and Tolman both expressed interest in looking at the budget before spending so much money on setting up a food giveaway at the stadium.
	Tolman and Magaoay will provide an updated budget.

	Spirit Scholarship
	Magaoay, Jasper, Carl Clapp, and Walter from ticketing met and worked out the logistics of the spirit scholarship.  

Magaoay will get the word out in the next H-Mail.

The numbers will be collected through the last football game against BYU on december 3.  Announcements will be made during events in the arena. 

We will use a random number generator to pick the winners.
	Magaoay will draft  a flier and H-Mail blurb.

Tolman will look into finding a computer program to pick the winners randomly.

	Web page
	Robinson asked for help on developing the web page
	Javinar will get Robinson in contact with Tomani.

	Next meeting
	Thursday October 27, 2011 in CC 203a
	All members will try to attend 


